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Corvette Club Headed to Brownville 
(KLZA)-- The Midwest Early Corvette Club is scheduled to cruise to Brownville Sunday, June, 28.
The club will park their Corvettes on Main Street while they have lunch and everyone is invited to
come take a look at the cars, free of charge.

The club was started back in 1973 by a group of Corvette enthusiasts. The clubs purpose is to to aide
its members with the restoration, maintenance, and preservation of Chevrolet Corvettes, 1953 to
present.

The club holds four major events each year:

Each year, the clubs net receipts from events are donated to charities. This year,  the three principle
donations are to Nebraska Kidney Association, American Heart Association, and American Cancer
Society. 

In addition, the chairperson of each of the four major events, selects local not for profit/charitable
organizations or groups near where their event was held, to donate to. For more information on
Midwest Early Corvette Club, visit their website www.midwestearlycorvetteclub.com. 
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